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NIGERIAN ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

 

ADDENDUM TO EOI ADVERTISEMENT 

The Nigerian Electricity Regulatory Commission (NERC) wishes to draw the attention of the 

general public to its advertisement for the appointment of inspectors carried out in the 

Businessday and The Guardian newspapers of Thursday, February 20, 2014. 

 

The deadline for the submission of the EOI has been extended to Thursday, March 27, 

2014. The time and venue for submission of the EOI is still remain the same. 

 

SIGNED 

MANAGEMENT 

 

 


